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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Techniéal Services Supervisor 99/
Date: February 22, 1999

Subject: No Parking on Stewart

Sargent John Lavery, Police Department, requested the “No Parking” signs be installed on the east and west
side of Stewart from Rt. 38 to 675 feet north. McDonalds throughout the year has special promotions which
draws many customers to their restaurant. This creates traffic congestion at and near the intersection of Rt. 38
and Stewart. To better control the traffic in this area “ No Parking” signs were installed as requested above.
During McDonalds recent promotion of “Beanie Babies” The Police Department did not experience any
congestion or problems with moving traffic.

I concur with the Police Department recommendation to post Stewart “No Parking” as requested above.

JJ

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee- District 2
Paul Kufrin, Trustee- District 6
Sargent John Lavery, Police Department
Transportation and Safety Committee



